Yachts and Yachting July 29, 1897

Asst. to W. H. Dunwoody, General Correspondence

"T beg to acknowledge receipt of your favor of the 28th
inst., with the additional roll of blue prints of yachts
Mr. Hill finally decided that he would not use a yacht
this season, and I have returned all the prints and
specifications to Mr. Manning."



